Jenna Fettig

Self-Awareness for Meeting Participation


The role that I feel most successful serving in facilitator, I enjoy the responsibility of directing a meeting. Setting the tone and really moving along the conversation between the other members in the meeting is something I feel I am good at.  At times some meeting members may have opposing views, it is important to make everyone feel their contribution to the meeting is valid and to be taken seriously.  It is important to moderate the meeting in such a way that you are able to keep everyone on topic, and not get over involved in arguing about opposing views.  I think that making sure everyone’s time is being used wisely during a meeting is much appreciated. I am very much the type of person who enjoys “checking off the box”. During a meeting it is easy for me to redirect a group and make sure we get everything done that we need to get done. 
I am good at getting members to all participate in a meeting. One strategy I use frequently to get participation from all meeting members is to direct refer to the person by name, for instance “What do you think Kelly?” Asking someone their direct opinion is a great way. Another way  I encourage participation is by  splitting up the meeting in mini groups depending on the topic at hand.  These groups will collaborate together and come back and share with the meeting as a whole. This often times might give those who are less confidence the confidence they need to share their thoughts and opinion. Just being supportive in a meeting and not “shooting down” ideas shows that the meeting is a safe place to participate. If meeting attendees see  negative reactions to some ideas/comments, this might scare them away from sharing their own. I think maintaining a positive, supportive attitude is a very effective way to invite participation in a meeting.
